
WINTER TREE IDENTIFICATION CLASS 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us on January 16, 2016    1:30 – 4:30 pm 
 
In three hours you will learn how to recognize more than 20 common trees at Bull's Run and in 

southwest Ohio; your backyard.  We will spend about an hour inside (Church of the Ascension, 2709 McGee 

Ave., Middletown -- near Bull's Run) and then move outside for field experience and the real thing!  Dress in 

layers for the weather.  

This year we will again be led by Backyard Naturalist, John Whittington, along with Bull's Run’s 

current Naturalist, Erin Skimming, and former Naturalist, Nancy Clark, as we learn how to tell one tree from 

another in the woods and in your neighborhood...in the winter.    

Bonus: Includes folder with identification information and diagrams. Some of these identification 

skills will work year around. 

 
Begins at 1:30 in the Little Hall of Church of the Ascension 

2709 McGee Ave., Middletown, OH 45044 
Caravan to Bull’s Run Nature Sanctuary and Arboretum for field work. 

$20 per person      Half price for 2016 members 
(Membership form available at www.bullsrun.org) 

                      
Name           
Address           
           

Phone#  ( )      e-mail         
 

To volunteer, schedule a program, tour, or speaker for your group, contact Naturalist, Erin Skimming at 513-515-3746 
or naturalist@bullsrun.org, or President, Nancy Clark at 513-368-3233.  
 

To register and for more details call Nancy Clark (513-368-3233) or John Whittington (513-320-0242/ 513-
423-1300) Mail Registration form to Bull’s Run Arboretum, P.O. Box 425, Middletown, OH 45042-0425 

PLEASE MAIL by January 12, 2016. PHONE Registrations accepted until 10 am January 16, 2016. 
 

We thank you for your contribution that supports our mission. 
 


